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WHOLE SCHOOL
ATTENDANCE FOR THIS WEEK WAS

98.2%

Dear Parents and Carers

It has been another busy week. Our work on Peru continues in topic, with children looking
particularly at the physical and human geographical features of Peru. They have been very
interested in studying maps to identify cities, the Amazon River and the Andes. Mrs Wellman has
been a great source of information. She has brought in a piranha to show the children and an
insect that is a great snack for children in Peru!

Alongside this work the children in Class 2 have been comparing different versions of the
traditional tale, The Princess and the Pea. The Peruvian version is La Princesa and the Pea. This
version contains a lovely glossary of Spanish vocabulary which the children have been keen to
learn. Class 1 children have been comparing the nursery rhyme of Mary had a Little Lamb to
Maria had a Little Llama. This has also fitted in well with our science work on animals as well as
Peru.

In science the children have been categorising animals, thinking about carnivores, herbivores
and omnivores, and studying the different features that animals have. | have been amazed at
the information the children take on board and can recall.

We had a visitor in school this week to look at our SEND provision. She gave us positive feedback
about what goes on for children in school and was particularly impressed with how well the
children could talk to her about their learning and their aspirations for future careers.

The warm weather looks set fo continue next week, so please ensure that your child
has suncream applied, brings a hat and a water bottle. We will make sure that they
have regular drinks and time in the shade.

(i Out of School Achievements \

Well done with all your awards outside of school.
Mrs Sarah Pitt ‘ Sk i i

Have alovely weekend.
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IMPORTANT DATES

Monday 7" July

Shuffle up day where Year 2 children
going to Newport Junior School will
spend the day in their new school.

Tuesday 8™ July

Shuffle up day where Year 2 children
going to Moorfield will spend the day
in their new school.

Friday 18" July

Leavers Assembly for Year 2 parents
at 9:00am’in school for
approximately one hour.

Parking for School Pick up and Drop off

Unfortunately we have received a call from one of our neighbours to
complain about parking. They have been advised by parking
enforcement to photograph cars who are blocking access or parking
on the kerbs and send them in so that fines can be issued. This

includes using the driveway opposite the school as a drop off zone. We would like to
avoid this for all parties concerned, so please can | urge you again to use the village
hall or church car parks when bringing and collecting your child from school.

Thank you for your co-operation.
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L Well done to all the children that received an award this week. J
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STAR OF _
THE WEEK

Class 2
Stars
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